Schooner Bay Condominium Association, Inc.
109 Paradise Harbour Blvd., Suite 108
North Palm Beach, Florida 33408

November 28, 2016

NOTICE OF RESULTS OF STATUTORY OPT-OUT VOTE FOR RETROFITTING
SPRINKLER SYSTEM

Dear Unit Owner:

As you know, on November 22, 2016, Schooner Bay Condominium Association,
Inc., held a vote. The vote was held to determine whether the members of the
association wanted to retrofit the condominium with a sprinkler system. The members
voted not to retrofit the association with a sprinkler system. In particular, of the 69 total
votes possible, 54 votes were in favor of not retrofitting the association with the sprinkler
system. There were two votes cast in favor of retrofitting the association with the
sprinkler system.

You are receiving this Notice of Results of Statutory Opt-Out Vote for Retrofitting
Sprinkler System (“Notice”) because Florida Statute 718.1 12(2) requires the association
to provide you with same. Once this Notice is provided to you, said statute also

mandates that copy must be provided by you, the current owner, to a new owner before

closing and by a unit owner to a renter before signing a lease.

I have read and understand the foregoing. (Signatures of Buyer(s) or Renter(s):

Date

Date

Date

June, 2018



